
Dear PHS Students, Parents and Stakeholders,

This statement is to inform the stakeholders of PHS that the school has been identified as a Comprehensive

Support School for the reason of a Low Graduation Rate.  It is important that the PHS community is made

aware of the measures being taken to improve upon our graduation rate.

We have built in extra time and opportunities during our ‘Flex Friday” schedules to allow for the following

actions that directly influence our students’ graduation opportunities:

● Individual and small-group tutoring to help students complete missing or failing work in their classes.

● Extra periods to work with a teacher on their credit recovery coursework which leads to acceleration

and early completion of these credits.

● Enrichment and community-building activities to keep students actively involved at PHS by increasing

their sense of belonging to our community, which leads to increased attendance, ownership, and

participation in school.

These additional measures are specifically aimed to increase attendance, academic performance, and credit

recovery efforts, all of which lead to successful graduation from high school.

11990 Swingline Road Peyton Colorado 80831 719-495-5505


